
 
 

September 7, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Hanover Public School District has been informed today of a confirmed case of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) at 
Clearview Elementary School. The individual who is the confirmed case was in attendance at the school prior to 
being diagnosed. The individual has not been in school since Wednesday, September 2nd and is following the 
Pennsylvania Department of Health guidance on quarantine and measures to take before returning to school. 
  
Families of students and staff members who were possibly exposed to the individual with the positive COVID-19 
test result were notified by District administrators and will be notified directly by the Department of Health as 
necessary. The Department of Health will notify these individuals of quarantine protocols or any measures to take 
for their health and safety at this time and before returning to school.  
  
The District will follow all PA Department of Health guidance, including continuation of heightened cleaning 
measures and continued monitoring of students and staff for any additional suspected or confirmed COVID-19 
cases.  
 
Clearview Elementary School and all schools in the district will remain open at this time. 

 
We ask our families to continue monitoring your children for any symptoms of COVID-19 and to continue 
working with us to ensure the health and safety of our students, faculty and staff throughout this time.  
  
Thank you for your continued support of Hanover Public School District.  
 

 
 

Sincerely, 

        
Dr. John A. Scola 
Superintendent 
Hanover Public School District 


